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November 19, 2021 

 

Grant County Families,  

 We want to thank you for your partnership this semester with our bus transportation.  Your 
dedication to your child’s education is so appreciated.  We have added bus drivers to our district, though 
unfortunately, we are still down several drivers going into next semester.  With the number of potential 
drivers working toward their credentials, we hope that regular bus services can resume later this school 
year.  To prepare for the second semester (after Winter Break) we are providing another bus cancelation 
matrix from January 2022 thru March 4, 2022 (The week before Spring Break).  These 13 weeks are outlined 
in the matrix attached.  Some changes to the matrix include only three buses sitting each week instead of 
four buses.  As well as multiple weeks only have two buses sitting.  Transfer buses will not be impacted by 
this matrix.  The cancelations only affect home bus routes.   

 We would also like to remind all families that beginning in January our school day will be extended.  
Students at Grant County High School, Mason-Corinth Elementary, Dry Ridge Elementary, Sherman 
Elementary, and Crittenden – Mt. Zion Elementary will need to be in their classrooms at 8:07 am and then 
will be dismissed at 3 pm. Grant County Middle School is not impacted by the extended school time due to 
their start and end times. This change to the school day is allowing us to have the full five days off during 
Thanksgiving break.   

 As we end our school day today and transition to a week of Thanksgiving Break, we are very thankful 
to have a community that supports our district.  You continuously give to ensure your child receives the 
high-quality education that we provide each day.  We hope everyone has a very relaxing, safe, and enjoyable 
Thanksgiving.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Matthew A. Morgan 

Superintendent, Grant County Schools 
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